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August 29, 1984

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, RII
.101 ' Marietta . Street , NW - Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

References: (1) NRC License SNM-1097, Docket 70-1113
(2) Letter JP O'Reilly to JA Long dtd July 30, 1984

Thank-you for your letter of July 30, 1984 reporting a summary of
our.' meeting in Atlanta July 10. We appreciated the opportunity to
discuss the details of our safeguards progrart with your staff and
feel that, as a result of these discussions, there is a better
mutual understanding of the issues related to prior violations.

The General Electric reply to the item of alleged non-compliance to
NRC requirements is provided in the attachment to this letter.

We also welcome further discussion with your staff on the item in
your letter and in our related reply, if necessary, for further
clarification of this item.

Pursuant to 10 CPR 2.790(d), General Electric Company requests that
the attachment to this letter be withheld from public disclosure
since this attachment identifies details of General Electric's
control and accounting procedures for safeguarding licensed special
nuclear material.

Very truly yours,

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

f ^ h Y || W'f W
Charles M. Vaughan, Acting Manager
Regulatory Compliance
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